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Dear Friends of The Arts, 
 
The health and safety of our patrons, staff, artists, and students is our top 
priority.  In an effort to contain the spread of COVID-19, and in compliance 
with Sarasota County School’s policy, all events at the Venice Performing 
Arts Center will be suspended, rescheduled, or postponed starting on 
Tuesday, March 17th 2020 until further notice. 
 
The program, Dancing Dream- A Tribute to ABBA originally rescheduled to 
Saturday, November 14th, 2020, and Good Vibrations, a tribute to the Beach 
Boys are being further rescheduled to 2021, dates to be determined.   
 
The Venice Symphony’s concerts with Linda Eder scheduled for March 27th 
and 28th 2020 have been rescheduled to Saturday May 1st, and Sunday 
May 2nd, 2021.  If you have tickets to this event, a member of The Venice 
Symphony staff should have already contacted you. 
 
Please be patient with us as we work to determine the best course of action 
for all events scheduled after March 28th, 2020.  If you have purchased 
tickets to a future event, staff will reach out to you once they have answers 
to share.  Please watch your e-mail and social media for general updates 
around reopening of the facility.  All of the organizations that regularly offer 
programs in The Venice Performing Arts Center are local non-profits, and 
we greatly appreciate the continuing warm support of our community.   
 
Best, 
 
 
Bonnie B. Hartley, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
 
 


